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Grant, Lisa

From: Graham MacVoy [graham@gmcevents.net]
Sent: 15 February 2011 14:19

To: Draper, Robert

Cc: Cowley, Jane; Grant, Lisa

Subject: honeyfest license

Hi Rob,

I am just off the phone with Lisa following a call from the Honeyfest team.
Due to their desire to reduce the budget, the following changes to the event have been proposed:

1. tventtimes changed to have music from 12.30-2030
2. The music on an outdoor stage rather than in a marquee.

The rest of the event remains the same.

My query was whether a new premises license is required as the live and recorded sections of the current
application are ticked as indoors. Ideally this could just be altered to outdoors on the current application and |
submit a new EMP to you to review.

Please let me know your thoughts.

Regards
Graham

Graham MacVoy
graham@gmcevents.net
m: 07979-900353

skype: gmc-park-design
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